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I would like to know if you visited the B1398, and other locations and viewed the areas proposed for solar installations.
If you did then I am sure you would, above all else realise that there could not be a much more damaging lowland area to
put many thousands of acres of solar panels.
Please do not allow the destruction of this special area.


